
We live in a neighborhood that will be vastly impacted by the proposed changes in 
flight paths.  We are a neighborhood with an abundance of pre toddler children and 
as you know takeoffs are more disruptive than landings.  This will have a very 
disruptive effect on raising these children.  We strongly oppose these new proposed 
changes!  Please reconsider and leave the flight paths as they are!

Sincerely,

Milt and Lil McMinn
Woodgate South Subdivision
Parker Rd. and Belleview Av.
lilmcminn@comcast.net


